
 

 
August 2024 Edition 

 
Weekly Schedule 

Sundays 
9:30a - Sunday School 

10:45a - Worship 
Wednesdays 

6:30p - Family Meal 
7:00p - Bible Study 

 
Upcoming Events & Birthdays 

8/3 8:00am Family Breakfast 
8/10 Chris Kousis Birthday 
8/11 Finance Committee 
8/17 9:00am Work Day 
9/7 8:00am Family Breakfast 
9/8 Finance Committee 
9/14 9:00am Work Day 
9/17 Cayson Flamont Birthday 
9/25 Andy Wilson Birthday 
9/25 Jill Miller Birthday 
 
If we missed your birthday, 
please let us know so we can 
add it to our list.  

CHBC Staff, Officers, 
& Teachers 

Staff 
Pastor: Toby Miller 
Associate Pastor: Chad Roper 
Worship & Youth Minister: 
Jacob Eady 
Administrator: Cynthia Hall 

Officers 
Finance: Cissy Saffa, Brandy 
Wilson, & Cynthia Hall 
Building & Grounds: Frankie 
Hall & Tim Saffa 

Teachers 
Women’s Class: Jill Miller 
Men’s Class: Chad Roper 
Children: Cynthia Hall 
Youth: Jacob Eady 

 
Church Contact Information 

Phone: 888-CHBC903 
(888-242-2903) 

You can call or text us! 
Messaging is now working! 

Website: www.CHBCSherman.org 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Discipleship 
Is there something holding 
you back in your relationship 
with Jesus? What would help 
you grow? Let us know how we 
can help.  
 
Wednesday Night Bible Study 

Starting Wednesday 8/7, we’ll 
be studying Jesus in the Old 
Testament. We will look at 
the prophecies that point to 
His earthly ministry and His 
work leading up to His birth. 
Join us!  
 

Community Outreach 
Starting this fall, we will 
be hitting the streets in 
service of the surrounding 
community. This process needs 
to be covered in prayer so 
that’s where we’re going to 
start. Please be praying for 
ways we can show the love of 
Jesus to those He has called 
us to serve. Pray that we can 
be faithful in our service 
and that God be glorified as 
we move forward.  
 
 
 

http://www.chbcsherman.org


School is Starting 
Sherman: 8/14 
Denison: 8/13 
Howe: 8/13 

Van Alstyne: 8/19 
Anna: 8/7 

Tom Bean: 8/12 
Whitewright: 8/9 

Bells: 8/8 
Gunter: 8/14 
S&S: 8/14 

Pottsboro: 8/14 
Grayson County College: 8/12 

Austin College: 8/27 
 

Keep the students and faculty 
in your prayers as they begin 
another school year. Pray 
that the light of Jesus pours 
through the classrooms in 
these schools. May the Gospel 
of Jesus be revealed and 
glorified.  

 
Business Meeting Notes 

The plan for our future 
baptistry was approved. We 
are working on a drawing to 
share with the church prior 
to the rebuild commencing. 
Stay tuned for updates.  
 
 
 

Fall Festival 
Initial planning has started 
on a fall festival later this 
year. We’re hoping to have it 
sometime in September through 
mid-October. Let us know if 
you would like to help us 
plan this event. We’ll be 
putting out a sign up sheet 
for volunteers once a date is 
set.  
 

Building & Grounds 
The baptistry demolition is 
just about complete. We will 
have one more day of 
demolition in preparation for 
the rebuild. Thank you to all 
who have joined us in working 
on the facilities God has 
blessed CHBC with. 
 
Grayson Baptist Association 

Bro. Bobby Fletcher announced 
his retirement after 15 years 
of service as the Director of 
Missions. Be in prayer for 
Bobby and his wife Janice as 
they begin this new season in 
their life. Also be in prayer 
for the GBA as the search for 
his replacement continues.  
 
 

Letter from the Pastor 
I’ve now been serving as the 
pastor of CHBC for a little 
over a year. I’ve seen God do 
some amazing things. God has 
to remind me regularly that 
everything is in His time, 
not mine. Thankfully God is 
so much more patient with me 
than I tend to be. I’m so 
excited to see what He has 
planned for my church family. 
There is a path already laid 
out before us and a time 
appointed for us to reach the 
finish line. I want to get 
there now. I tend to forget 
that the journey down that 
path can be just as important 
as the destination. It has 
been an honor to serve this 
family and I look forward to 
seeing what God has in store 
as we walk His path together. 
Love Yall! 

Pastor Toby 


